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November 8, 2012 
 
 
Binh Le 
PO Box 251213 
Woodbury  MN 55125 
 
VIA EMAIL:  binhthuyle@gmail.com 
      
Re: Appeal for property at 869 Beech Street 
 
Dear Mr. Le: 

 
You came into our office requesting additional time for the basement stairway landing.  After 
further review of the file, Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer stated that she will 
recommend granting until December 31, 2012 for compliance on the condition that the 
basement is not occupied.   
 
A new Resolution will go before the City Council on Tuesday, November 20, 2012 to reflect this 
extension.   
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
NMV 

 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
C: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Jim Bloom (email) 
 Stephen Ubl (email) 
 Wayne Spiering (email) 
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